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%, UNITED STATES
*

8 g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION,

O j WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555-

%, . . . . ..p' November 19, 1984

Ms. Susan Hiatt
OCRE IN RESPONSE REFER
8275 Munson Road TO F01A-84-A-70
Mentor, OHIO 44060 (F0IA-84-563)

Dear Ms. Hiatt:

This is in response to your letter dated September 13, 1984, in which
you appealed Mr. J. M. Felton's letter dated August 31, 1984, which
denied-in-part your Freedom of Information Act request for documents
concerning the scheduling of the Perry Proceeding or the disposition,
settlement, or resolution of any contested issue. You specifically
appealed the denial of one document in Mr. Felton's August 31, 1984,
letter.

Acting on your appeal, I have carefully reviewed the record in this case
and have detennined that the document can now be released. This
document is enclosed. Your appeal is, therefore, granted.

Sincerely, ,

w
Willia d.1 Dirc s
Executive Director for Operations

Enclosure:
As stated
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